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Holiday  
Closings

MEMORIAL DAY 
May 29, 2023

JUNETEENTH 
June 19, 2023 

 Upcoming  
Seminars 

Visit our website for 
 registration, dates  

and details.

How to Build Your Credit  
hosted by Andrea Gedeon 

(May 24)

June Webinar 
hosted by ZOGO 

Visit website soon for details.

Finance All Your BIG PLANS with a Home Equity Loan
Do you have big plans to tackle a home improvement project? Consolidate debt? 
Finance a college education? Buy a new car? With a home equity loan from 
MassMutual FCU, it’s possible.

It’s a common misconception that home equity loans can only be used for home 
improvements. The reality is you can use a home equity loan to pay for a wide variety 
of expenses – from renovations and car repairs to a dream vacation. And it’s probably 
more affordable than you think, especially in this climate of higher interest rates.

At MassMutual FCU, you have two great options:

	 Home Equity Loan 
	 • Lump-sum disbursement 
	 • Fixed rates  
	 • Fixed monthly payment 
	 • Low closing costs

 Applying is easy!  You can apply for a home equity loan or a 
HELOC online by visiting massmutualfcuhb.org/borrow/home-equity 
or scanning the QR code. Learn more about your options on that 
webpage or reach out to us with any questions! 

Join the Vacation Club
Sit back, relax and allow a Vacation Club Savings account to take the 
stress away from paying for a vacation.

Club accounts are an easy way for you to save for a vacation or the 
holidays while still earning dividends. Our club accounts earn the same 
dividend rate as our savings accounts; however, the funds in a club 
account cannot be accessed using your ATM/Visa® Check Card.

Temptation be gone! The money you save is automatically deposited 
into your savings account before the vacation or holiday season, so 
you don’t have to stress about the increase in expenses!

Home Equity Line of Credit (HELOC) 
• A line of credit available whenever you need it 
• �Monthly payment varies based on balance and 

Prime Rate
• �No appraisal, annual, title or application fees 

(may have some closing costs with large limit requests)

Scholarship Update
A special thank you to all the students who took the time to write about 
the advice a wisdom tooth provides! Keep an eye on our website over 
the next month, when we unveil this year’s scholarship recipients.



Locations  
and Hours

MAIN OFFICE
1295 State Street 

Springfield, MA 01111-0001 
MIP F235

Phone: 413.744.3431 (ext. 43431) 
Fax: 413.226.4359 

Toll Free: 800.940.9466

Office Hours
Monday – Friday 

8:30 am – 4:00 pm

EXPRESS TELLER BRANCH
Clarence Street Entrance 

1295 State Street 
Springfield, MA 01111-0001 

MIP F235

Phone: 413.744.1168 (ext. 41168) 
Fax: 413.226.4359 

Toll Free: 800.940.9466

Office Hours
Monday – Friday 

8:30 am – 4:00 pm

Text MMFCU to 74994 to  
receive important updates and 
early access to special offers.*

*Message and data rates may apply. 
Enrollment is not required to be a member 
or apply for services. After you text MMFCU 

to 74994, your phone number will be 
confirmed as opted in. When opting in, 

you give permission to receive promotional 
texts. Text STOP to 74994 to cancel at any 
time. After you text STOP to 74994, we will 
send you a message confirming you are 

unsubscribed. After this, you will no longer 
receive text messages from us.

24-Hour Services
WEBSITE / DIGITAL BANKING

www.massmutualfcu.org

BANK WITH EMMA
(Transaction by Phone) 

800.940.9466 
Interoffice: ext. 46628

This credit union is federally 
insured by the National  

Credit Union Administration

Dave Plantier, President & CEO  
of MassMutual Federal Credit Union,  
to Retire July 2023 
After a distinguished 38-year career, Dave Plantier, 
Chief Executive Officer of MassMutual Federal Credit 
Union (MMFCU), announced his intent to retire effective 
July 5, 2023.

In his 38 years with MMFCU, Dave has played an important role in managing and 
growing the credit union. In addition, his leadership has helped enable MMFCU to 
effectively maintain a sound financial institution while providing value and peace of 
mind to members.

Outside of Dave’s role as President and CEO, he has also served as the Scholarship 
Committee Chair and a longtime member of the Social Responsibility Committee 
for the Pioneer Valley Chapter of the Massachusetts Credit Union League and the 
Cooperative Credit Union Association.

“Dave has been a great leader – not only at MMFCU, but across the state, during his 
tenure as CEO,” said Kerry Hurley, Chairman of the Board for MassMutual Federal 
Credit Union. “He has guided the credit union through many changes over the 
years, always with an eye on the financial stability and soundness of the credit 
union, and the best interests of our members at heart.”

Chris Brown, Chief Operations Officer of MassMutual Federal Credit Union, also 
expressed his sentiments regarding Dave’s retirement announcement. “I’ve been 
privileged to work directly with Dave for the past 10 years. I am thankful for the 
opportunity to learn from someone who has literally seen it all over the course of his 
credit union career. Dave has steered this ship with a steady hand, with an eye 
towards the horizon, for many years; there is certainly a bright future for MMFCU as 
we stand on the foundation he has built.”

Please join us in thanking Dave for the countless contributions he has made to the 
credit union over the years. We wish him and his family well as he takes the next step 
in his personal journey.

MMFCU’s Annual Photo Contest began in April, but don’t worry! You still have plenty 
of time to participate! Send us your best photographs from the last year, and they 
could be featured in our 2024 calendar. The 12 photos that get the most likes and 
shares will be featured in the next year’s calendar!

How to enter:
• �Choose your best photo(s), up to five  

entries per person
• �Email your submissions with your  

full name and a short caption to  
cumarketing@massmutualfcu.org

• �Each like on your post is one vote
• �Like our Facebook page for weekly  

photo updates
• �Like and share your favorite entries to  

help them win

WE LOOK  
FORWARD TO 
SEEING YOUR 

PHOTOS!

OUR PHOTO CONTEST IS OPEN FOR  
SUBMISSION APRIL 1 – JUNE 30


